
April 21, 2009 “Welcome Back!”

School News!
The newsletter is available on the Valhalla Community School website.

Friday, April 24th is a school day for K to 6. Can you believe it, April is swiftly disappearing!

The students have raised $194.87 in the “Pennies for Patients” campaign. This is a tremendous showing in a
very short time. These monies will go to assist kids with cancer. Give yourselves a ‘pat on the back’ for
supporting your peers.

Registration packages are now available in the office for those students presently attending Valhalla
Community School. These are lengthy this year as we must collect and verify the information that we have on
file. This information is very necessary for audit purposes. Next Tuesday, April 28th, this package will come
home with each student, please watch for it.

A Pre-Registration document is available at the school office for new students (kindergarten to grade 8)
wishing to attend Valhalla Community School beginning September 2009. This pre-registration document is
also available on the school website. It may be downloaded, completed then faxed or dropped off at the school
office.

Keep those Book Banners coming; you are doing a great job! Watch for and update of numbers next week

School Council News!

Community News!
Valhalla Community Library: Regular library hours of operation: Tuesday 11 to 5, Wednesday 10 to 6 and
Thursday 11 to 5. Scholastic Book Fair is here!!

Susan Thomson, Principal
“Very little is needed to make a happy life; it is all within yourself, in your way of thinking.” Marcus Aurelius
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